ORUBA MEETING THURSDAY, MARCH 10, 2016

Nicole Joyce – New Research Administration Training Program Manager

Nicole will present an overview of the new Research Administration Training Program

Cheryl Ross – Assistant Vice Chancellor, Office of the Controller Cheryl will have a presentation to inform us on any upcoming plans and future goals that we can share with our individual units.

Anna Gheissari – Update on Simplified Operating Fund Initiative (SOFI)

Anna will discuss new updates on the SOFI project.